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City of Long Beach Memorandum

Working Together to Serve

December 19, 2006

Members of the City Council

Mayor Bob Foster

Belmont Shore Parking Commission Appointment

It is my recommendation to appoint Belmont Shore resident and Improvement
Association member Jeanette Gavin to the vacancy position on the Belmont
Shore Parking & Business Improvement Area Advisory Commission; effective as
of January 1, 2007.

The Belmont Shore Parking & Business Improvement Area Advisory Commission
is required to have 7 members. Three members must be owners of record of
real property in the commercial district of Belmont Shore; three members must
be operators of a business, two of whom shall be members of the Board of
Directors of the Belmont Shore Business Association and nominated by the
Association; and one member must be a resident of Belmont Shore and a
member of the Belmont Shore Improvement Association.

Suggested Action

Approve.





